
 
Bulletin Notes for September 2017         
 
September 3: 
On Monday we celebrate Labor Day and the blessings of employment.  If 
your years of labor have blessed your family, you may feel called to 
remember your parish with a gift to its parish endowment fund.  Your gift 
will in turn help your parish for years to come.  For details contact Juliet 
Greco at the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia:  jgreco@cfnga.org or 
404-497-9440.   
 
September 10: 
The Catholic Foundation of North Georgia gratefully recognized 24 new members to the Deo Gratias 
Society in August at a special Mass and luncheon with Archbishop Gregory.  We are thankful for all of 
our parishioners who have remembered this parish in their wills or estate plans. If you have already 
included our parish in your will or estate plans, please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation 
(404-497-9440 or jgreco@cfnga.org) so that you can be recognized at future events. 
 
 
September 17: 
Are you looking for an easy way to help your parish or Catholic organizations important to you?  If you 
are 70 ½ or older, you can make a gift from your IRA account to your parish endowment fund, while also 
benefitting your bottom line.  This gift leaves a lasting legacy and benefits the parish for many years to 
come.  For details contact: Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia (jgreco@cfnga.org 
or 404-497-9440).   See www.cfngalegacy.org for more estate planning ideas. 
 
 
September 24: 
As the end of the year approaches, you may be considering charitable gifts over the holidays.  
Individuals and couples can create donor advised funds with the Catholic Foundation of North Georgia 
to coordinate their charitable giving to their parish and beyond.  These funds provide tax benefits for 
you, and the Foundation handles your administrative work, enabling your gift to reflect what is most 
important to you.  For more information, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: 
jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440.   
 
 
For your information:  

 
 
#iGiveCatholic is coming to the Archdiocese of Atlanta this holiday season!  Every Catholic parish, 
school, and ministry will have the opportunity to participate and raise annual giving or special project 
dollars!  Be on the lookout for mailings and emails with an invitation to participate.  Sponsored by the 
Catholic Foundation of North Georgia and the Archdiocese of Atlanta. 
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